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Purpose and structure 

1. The purpose of this meeting is for the International Accounting Standards Board 

(IASB) to announce that the project on the statement of cash flows and related matters 

is moving from the research pipeline to the research work plan. The IASB is not being 

asked to make any decisions. 

Papers for the meeting 

2. There are two papers for this meeting: 

(a) Agenda paper 20A – Academic literature review; and  

(b) Agenda paper 20B – Project commencement. 

Next steps 

3. We will conduct initial research which will form the basis for the IASB to decide on 

the scope of the project and plan to report our research findings to the IASB in Q1 

2025. 


